Debra Thompson

From: Karen Quitslund <ebbnflow4life@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 6:49 AM

To: Debra Thompson; Assembly

Subject: Ordinance 2021-19

Greeting Assembly Members,

Thank you in advance for reading my concerns and support for Ordinance 2021-19.

As a community member, I would like to see Borough services open safely and feel a sense of security being out and about in my community. I am considered a high risk in regards to COVID and would appreciate measures adopted by the Borough to protect my family, my community and myself from the spread of COVID.

My family uses the parks and recreation facility almost every day and it is an essential component to our overall wellness.

My family's other primary support for Ordinance 2021-19 is the impact on our schools and in person education. My daughter is a student at Petersburg High School and we truly value all that the teachers and administration have been doing to keep our students on site for learning. Currently, this includes a mask mandate within the school and I would encourage the Borough to pass this ordinance as well for continuity within our community.

We can all be honest and admit that no one likes wearing a mask but if I can protect my neighbors, friends and family, it's a small sacrifice that I'm willing to support.

Thank you for your time and please pass ordinance 2021-19.

Thank you, Karen Morrison

Sent from my iPhone